
For everyone’s protection, these are the precautions  
we will take as we come back to worship: 

 
*If the weather permits, the front door will be propped open so you don’t have 

to touch the door handle* 

 

Wearing a mask is a preventative measure.  

*Please wear your mask*  

Masks and hand sanitizer are available.  Guidelines suggest that everyone disinfect their hands 

before entering the church building, and again when leaving the building. 

 

*Please sit in a pew where a bulletin has been pre-placed* 
This enables us to practice the social distance guideline of 6-feet. 
The whole service will be in the bulletin.  No hymnals or bibles will be used. 

Since we have a lot of space in our sanctuary,  
I ask that you PLEASE sit in a pew that is 6-feet from another family.  

This means you might have to change where you sit in church (oofda...I know this is might be hard) 
 

*Please NO HANDSHAKES and NO HUGS* 

For the immediate future, this might be our new normal. 

I know it has been a long time since we have been together, but this is the most  

important aspect of social distancing.   Our Narthex is not a very big space,  

which makes social  distancing a challenge.  

Please be mindful of how you interact with others, 

staying at a responsible distance. 

 
*The usher will not bring around the offering plate.  

There will be an offering plate at the entrance of the sanctuary. 
We ask that you put  your offering  in the offering  plate before or after the service. 

 
*We will NOT have communion until we can do it in a safe, responsible way. 

 

The church will be sanitized each week therefore... 

 

PLEASE LEAVE THIS PAPER IN THE PEW 
THIS WILL TELL US WHERE YOU SAT, SO WE CAN TAKE  

EXTRA MEASURES DISINFECTING YOUR AREA 
 


